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Acorns have been very lucky to have 
some incubated eggs. They have been 
marking down the days until they hatch 
and this morning it happened! We 
currently have five healthy chicks 
cheeping away in the classroom. Do pop 
in and have a look!  A big thank you to Mrs 
Hilditch for providing this marvellous 
experience for our pupils.

Summer Fun Day
Thank you to all of the friends and 
family who attended our Summer Fun Day 
on Saturday. The day was a huge success 
and has raised £555. It was a wonderful 
day and enjoyed by many.  Thank you to 
parents for providing donations, manning 
stalls and providing limitless spends for 
their children!



Mr. Spicer’s Riddle
A boy was rushed to the 
hospital. The doctor saw the 
boy and said “I cannot operate 
on this boy. He is my son,.” 
The doctor was not the boy’s father. How 
could that be?

Last week’s answer: A piano
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Upcoming Events
- Friday 20th July - Leavers Service

Sports Day
The children were wonderful behaved and 
demonstrated great resilience and sports-
manship.  They coped well with the heat 
(as did the parents!).  Thank you to all to 
Mr Brown, Mr Allman, Chloe, Chloe-Ann 
and Airan for helping the event to run so 
smoothly.  Thank you also for all of your 
help with gazebos, sourcing t-shirts and 
providing hats and drinks.

Head Lice
We have had several reports of head 
lice in children’s hair this week, could we 
please ask that you check and treat your 
child’s hair. Could you also make sure that 
all long hair is tied up to avoid spreading 
the nits. Guidance can be found on 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-
and-nits/ 


